
 
 
 
 
 
 November 27, 2008 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319,  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 

File Number:  EB-2007-0709 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Subject:  Comments on the Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code 

(Board File Number EB-2007-0709) 
 
On behalf of Dairy Farmers of Ontario, I am pleased to endorse in its entirety the 
Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code (Board File Number EB-2007-
0709).  
 
The accompanying report was very well researched and written.  It was particularly 
refreshing that you incorporated all parties’ comments in your working report. 
 
I also wish to restate that Dairy Farmers of Ontario is interested in being part of the 
process.  We, as an organization, are prepared to participate in communicating prevention 
measures and solutions to the producers most affected by the stray voltage issue, the 
dairy farmers of Ontario. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
 Guy Séguin, P. Eng. 
 Field Services Representative 
 (613) 764-5568 Telephone 
 (613) 764-1883 FAX 
 gseguin@milk.org 


